
                                                                                            

                                                                                                                     

Re: Application number: 2024/5808/P - OBJECTION 

Camden Planning Application number 2022/4190/P

I strongly object.

Waldon’s continuous disregard for the valid arguments and complaints against the installation

from Crestview residents, immediate neighbours, the local community, Historic England , St

Mary’s Church and Camden Planning’s is deeply concerning and upsetting.

Crestview is a small residential property.  Each flat has a balcony and the building would be

subjected to daily intolerable humming, buzzing and vibrations emitted by the proposed

rooftop cabinets, increased mass of railings, taller antennae, ladders and cables. Waldon clearly

affords no importance to the wellbeing and quality of the daily lives of the residents. They

claim they are replacing existing satellite dishes & aerial antennae but there has never been any

on the roof since they first applied for planning permission.  It will completely dominate and

dwarf the building as the height of the proposed antennae is almost a third of the building. 

Importantly, Crestview sits opposite an English Heritage listed building – St Mary’s

Brookfield.  The proposed installation’s highly visual appearance will blight the views from

the church and have a devastatingly negative and intrusive impact on this conservation area

and the surroundings far and wide.  It goes against the Dartmouth Park Conservation and

Historic England principles.

Waldon’s arguments against using more suitable buildings for the proposed installations seem

weak and no real justification for discounting the many nearby suitable public buildings for

this installation. 

We would urge you not to approval this application.

Best wishes

Ms Baptiste, flat 6 Crestview 47 Dartmouth Park Hill, London NW5


